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Shishda Haws

The Shishda Haws Rehabilitation and Fitness Center is kicking off construction.  The 
general contractor, S+B James, will be mobilizing into the site Monday, October 8th.  
They will setup construction fencing, as shown in red and yellow above, which will 
close off some of the parking lot.  

To help ease into this transition, we will relocate some of the ADA and veteran 
parking spaces from the south side of the lot to space adjacent to the building, 
shown in blue and yellow.  The parking spaces immediately to the east of the 
building, highlighted in green, will be reserved for patient use only.  Additional 
parking was added as shown in orange. These striping updates will occur next week.

We understand that this is a big change and realize that we may not have this right 
the first time.  We hope you will share any ideas, comments, and recommendations 
for improvement as we work through these parking changes.  

Temporary Parking Adjustments
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